
General Circular No. 1/2011 

 
F. No. 2/7/2010-CL V 
Government of India 

Ministry of Corporate Affairs 

5 th Floor, ‘A’ Wing, Shastri Bhavan, 
Dr. R.P. Road , New Delhi 

Dated the 3 rd Feb, 2011 
To 

All Regional Director, 
All Registrar of Companies. 

Subject: Easy Exit Scheme , 2011 
 

Sir, 

In continuation to this Ministry’s earlier circular no. 6/2010 dated 03.12.2010 on the 
subject cited above, it has been decided to extend the Scheme for another three 
months i.e. upto 30 th April, 2011. 

2. All the terms of circular no. 6/2010 dated 03.12.2010 will remain the same. 
 

 Yours faithfully, 
 

(Monika Gupta) 
Assistant Director 


